
Purchase Request #8  

Regular Board Meeting May 24, 2016 

Consideration of Approval of Additional  

Funds for Banner and Oracle  

Data Base Administration Services 

 

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT 

 

The District President recommends the Board of Trustees approve the expenditure of 

additional funds and a contract extension to the end of the fiscal year for the purchase of 

Banner and Oracle data base administration services from the GI Group for the District’s 

Information Technology department.  

 

BACKGROUND 

 
This request will cover the cost to extend this contract until the end of the District’s fiscal 

year, migration services for the Banner test systems and provide additional time for a review 

and refinement for the specifications for a new solicitation.  The contract term end date will 

change from June 25, 2016 to August 31, 2016. 

 

A request for quotation (RFQ) Number 3574, was issued in June 2013 to provide Banner and 

Oracle data base administration services for Information Technology.  The Board approved a 

contract with the GI Group in June 2013.   

 

IMPACT OF THIS ACTION 

 

This extension will align this contract with the Districts fiscal year.   

 

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS) 

 

In June 2015, the Board approved an extension for an estimated expenditure of $41,200.00 

for Banner and Oracle data base administration services for Information Technology.  This 

request would increase the total amount approved by $17,100.00 to a total of $58,300.00. 

This expenditure will be funded by the Information Technology Department’s 2015-2016 

operating budget.  

                                           

RESOURCE PERSONNEL 

 

Kim Davison SVP Organizational Effectiveness 972-985-3781 

 

 

 


